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 December 4, 2023 
 

In the Matter of the Provision of Basic Generation Service 
for the Period Beginning June 1, 2024 

BPU Docket No. ER23030124 
 

 
VIA BPU PORTAL SYSTEM AND ELECTRONIC MAIL FOR E-FILING 
 
Sherri L. Golden, Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 
Dear Secretary Golden: 
 

On behalf of Public Service Electric and Gas Company (“PSE&G”), Jersey Central 
Power & Light Company, Atlantic City Electric Company, and Rockland Electric Company 
(collectively, the “EDCs”), I hereby submit to the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (the 
“Board”) the enclosed compliance filing (the “EDC Compliance Filing”) in accordance with the 
Board’s order dated November 17, 2023 in the referenced docket (the “BGS Board Order”).   

 
The EDC Compliance Filing includes the following documents: 

 
• Appendix A:  2024 BGS-CIEP Auction Rules; 
• Appendix B:  2024 BGS-RSCP Auction Rules; 
• Appendix C:  2024 BGS-CIEP Supplier Master Agreement; 
• Appendix D:  2024 BGS-RSCP Supplier Master Agreement; and 
• Appendix E:  Mark-to-Market Amendment. 
 
Concurrently with this EDC Compliance Filing, each of the EDCs will submit electronically 

a Company Specific Addendum (“CSA”) that supplies EDC-specific information relating to such 
matters as contingency plans, BGS accounting and cost recovery, and proposed tariff sheets.  
PSE&G’s Company Specific Addendum Compliance Filing is enclosed herewith.  PSE&G’s CSA – 
as well as the CSAs of the other electric distribution companies – can also be accessed on the BGS 
Auction website at:  http://bgs-auction.com/bgs.auction.regproc.asp, as well as the BPU Portal. 
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Consistent with the Board’s Order I/M/O the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ 
Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic for a Temporary Waiver of Requirements for Certain Non-
Essential Obligations, BPU Docket No. EO20030254, dated March 19, 2020, this compliance 
filing is being electronically filed with the Secretary of the Board.  No paper copies will follow. 

 
Please advise if you have any questions regarding the foregoing. 

 
 Very truly yours, 

  
 Aaron I. Karp 
 
C   Service List (Electronic) 


